
Public notice

PUBLIC CONSULTATION MEETING
CONCERNING DRAFT BYLAW NUMBER P-10-018

To all interested persons in the draft bylaw entitled:

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given:

That the Municipal Council of the Ville de Montréal has adopted at its 
meeting of June 15, 2010, the draft bylaw P.10-018 entitled as above.

That a public consultation meeting will be held on July 12, 2010, at 7:00 p.m. 
in the City Borough Chamber located at 55, avenue Dupras, LaSalle. During 
this public meeting, the Mayor, or another member of Council, will explain 
the draft bylaw, as well as the effects of its adoption; and will hear those 
persons who wish to express themselves on the subject.

That the purpose of this bylaw is to adopt new provisions concerning the 
cession, in order to establish, maintain, and improve parks, playgrounds, 
and the preservation of natural spaces for the territory of the Borough of 
LaSalle. 

This draft bylaw applies to the whole territory of the Borough.

That this draft bylaw contains no specific provisions that makes it subject to 
approval by referendum.

The draft bylaw may be consulted at the office of the Secrétaire 
d’arrondissement, located at 55, avenue Dupras, LaSalle, during business 
hours.

GIVEN AT LASALLE, on June 30, 2010.

Marc Morin
Secrétaire d’arrondissement 


